
Hobart Ladies Badminton Association 
 
 

Newsletter 17th July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Entries for the Spring Roster close on TUESDAY 18TH JULY!!  Please enter online to be 
sure to be included in a team.  If there’s a problem, please contact The Secretary on 0407 
679 485.  Or email at: Secretaryhlba@gmail.com 

 
2 Our online Calendar can be found  at:  

https://hlbatasmania.wixsite.com/hlba 
 

You can either download a hard copy or read it online.  Please use this to access information 
about upcoming events, roster closing dates, social events, etc. 

 
3 The Tasmanian Ladies Badminton Carnival will be held on Sunday 13th August.  Final 

entries ($30) close on 31st July. 
 
4 Come and Try Day: Final day is Thursday 20th July 10am-12noon. 
 
5 A “Christmas in July” morning tea will be held on Wednesday 26th July.  All members are 

invited to attend.  Tea and coffee will be provided and participants are invited to bring some 
food. 

 
6 HLBA Registration/STBA Registration.  Some members have become concerned that they 

have been required to pay their STBA registration before they can hire courts at the reduced 
members’ rate. 

 Please note that membership of both the HLBA and STBA is now on a Financial Year basis, 
as agreed at our last AGM.  The HLBA will charge our members $20 to register and will 
automatically pay the STBA on your behalf, as we did in 2022. 
If there is a problem for you relating to court hire from the STBA, please pay the fee directly 
and let your Div Rep or the Treasurer know that you have done so. 
HLBA registrations will be due at the AGM to be held on Tuesday 9th August.  The cost will 
remain at $20 per player.  Should the STBA raise fees after their AGM, the HLBA will cover 
the difference for its members. 
Hard copy registration forms will be available from Thursday 18th July from the notice board, 
our HLBA drawer and from Divisional Reps. 
 

7 NOTICE OF AGM 
 The Annual General Meeting of the Hobart Ladies Badminton Association inc will be held on  

 
Wednesday 23 August in the STBA Social Hall from 11.30am. 

 
All Committee positions are declared vacant. 
 
Members are invited to nominate for a position on the Committee.  Nomination forms can be 
found on our notice board and in our drawer in the cupboard opposite our notice board.  If 
the form is still not available, please ask your Divisional Representative. 
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